Important Notice

Everyone at Wyke Regis and Lanehouse Medical Practice has been deeply saddened by the passing of Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II. She was greatly respected and admired by us all. Our heartfelt condolences go out to King Charles III and the entire Royal Family.

Wyke Regis Health Centre, Lanehouse Surgery and Chickerell Surgery will be closed on Monday 19th September 2022 for the Bank Holiday to mark her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II’s State Funeral.  All surgeries will re-open on Tuesday 20th September 2022

If you have a life-threatening emergency, please call 999

If you have a medical emergency that cannot wait until we reopen please call 111

If you need urgent repeat medicines,
please go to the nearest pharmacy to see if they can help or call 111
